City of Cleveland

CLEVELAND, TENNESSEE
Police Department

Wes Snyder
Chief of Police
wsnyder@cityofclevelandtn.com

Phone: (423) 559-3311 Fax: (423) 559-3327



100 Church Street N.E. Cleveland, Tennessee 37311-5330 Phone: (423) 476-1121

Fax: (423) 559-3315

December 6, 2013

Dear Fellow Officers and Employees,

I have decided to formally announce my retirement effective January 5, 2014. This will mark my 10th anniversary as Chief of Police. It has been an honor and privilege to lead our Department these past 10 years.

Almost 33 years ago I started out as a patrol officer and worked my way up through the ranks. That's a possibility for any of you. Remain steadfast to your goals and maintain a high degree of integrity. The future is bright for each of you with the City of Cleveland.

It's been a pleasure to work with many of you throughout the years. Please continue to maintain the high standard of professionalism you have provided the citizens of Cleveland during my time as Chief of Police.

Good luck to everyone.

Sincerely,

Wes Snyder Chief of Police

WBS/sj